
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
Internet Safety Webinar for 

Parents and Carers.  

The Norfolk constabulary’s youth 

engagement and safer schools team 

will be running webinars to provide 

advice and guidance for parents 

and carers about how to keep their 

children safe online. Please email 

Youth Engagement Team Mailbox 

youthengagementevents@norfolk.

police.uk to book you place, the 

webinars will be on: 

Monday 7th Feb at 12:00pm 

Wednesday 9th Feb at 12:00pm 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

January 

Tue 28 - 30 – RSPB Big Garden 

Birdwatch. 

February 

Wed 2 - Yr4-6 Basketball. 

W/C 7th – RE & Mental Health. Week 

– Growing together. 

Thur 10 – NHS Screening service for 

Reception and Year 6 children. 

Fri 11 - Last day of half term. 

Mon 14-18 - Half Term Holiday. 

Mon 21 – Children back to school. 

W/C 28 – Book Week. 

March 

Thurs 3 – World Book Day – come to 

school dressed as your favorite 

character. 

Wed 9 – 11 – Class 3 Residential to 

Aylmerton. 

W/C 21 – Parents meetings. 

April 

Fri 1 - Last day of term. 

Mon 4 – 19 - Easter Holidays. 

Wed 20 – children back to school. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Bunny   Class 2: Tristan, Nate 
Class 3: Hollie, Celia   Class 4: Elisa, Joshie 

 

Newsletter Spring               
Friday 28/01/22  

Reminders 
We would like to remind anyone 

that hasn’t already, to please sign 

and return their home school 

agreements. Thank you. 

 

We would also like to remind Class 

3 to please return your consent 

forms and £10 deposits for the 

Aylmerton residential trip.  

 

 

Covid-19 Update 

As of this week we have 9 confirmed case of Covid-19 within the school.  

 

The School Council raised an 
amazing £115 at the Bring and 

Buy Sale! Welcome Done! 
 
    

  

House Point Awards 

The schools behaviour policy is 

available on our website. The 

policy remains as before, each 

class operates a green, amber, 

red system. Children are 

awarded a house point everyday 

they attend school and remain 

on green. (e.g. by following the 

seven bees of behaviour, by 

being friendly, by being focused 

in class.) 

 

The number of points required 

for a bronze badge is 60 house 

points, silver 110 and Gold 160. 

 

 

 

NATIONAL STORYTELLING WEEK 

31ST JANUARY TO 4TH FEBRUARY 

LISTEN TO TEACHERS FAVOURITE STORIES 

 

‘STORYTELLING CHAIR’ 

HAVE A GO AT TELLING YOUR CLASS YOUR 

OWN STORY 

 

CREATE A STORY MAP IN THE LIBRARY 

 

BRING YOUR FAVOURITE STORY TO 

SCHOOL TO SHARE WITH A FRIEND 

PLEASE MAKE SURE ALL BOOKS ARE 

LABELLED  

WITH YOUR NAME 
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